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Be Responsible Be Respectful Be Safe 

A Message from the Principal 
Dear Parents, Carers and Community Members 
 
Welcome back to Term 2 everybody.  I hope you all had a safe and restful holiday and en-
joyed the last of the long warm days. Throughout the school holidays our school Operations 
Team and Administration Team worked hard to get the school ready for staff and students. 
A big thank you to these staff for giving up their holidays. 
   

New Buildings 

At the very last minute, we gained full access to the new buildings and the hoarding for the 
outside areas were removed. These new additions to the school have made a significant 
impact on the working environment for Staff and an increase to shared indoor spaces for 
the students. We look forward to officially opening these new spaces when we have settled 
in fully and can showcase new programs and resources for you and the community. There 
are still some significant projects which are still in the planning stage for rooms and their 
use, these include a sensory room and a soft play area. We are all taking some time to settle 
into new spaces before we make changes to our operations and programs.  

 

Staff changes 

This term we welcome several new staff to MSS. Katrina, Richard, Aiden and Jordan are our 
new teachers and Isha, Michael, Lucy, Chantelle and Sherridyn are our ne ES staff. 

 

Parent drop off and pick up 

If you are dropping off or picking up your child at the allocated times, the space will remain 
the same – at the far left of the school when facing the buildings. The gates will be open at 
8:30am and 2:30pm. Parents/carers are welcome to park in the school car park however the 
school gates are closed at 8:30am and 2:30pm and will not be re-opened until all buses are 
unloaded/loaded (approx. 30 minutes) If you need to collect your child before these times 
or your child arrived after 9am then you will need to go to the new Reception Building on 
the far right of the school and sign in/out your child. 

 
Thank you 
Students have already busy creating art to 
brighten up my clear walls! Thank you 
Brooke, Thomas and Lillian. I’m enjoying 
these on my wall as are all my visitors.  
 
Best wishes everyone, 
Brooke 

DATES TO  
REMEMBER 

8th May 
Year 7  

Immunisations 

9th May 
Prospective  

Student School 
Tour 

13th May 

Flu Immunisations 

School Photos  
Catch up Day  

Friday 17th May 

14th May 
School Council 
Meeting 5pm 

19th May 
Working Bee  

10am to 2pm 

30th May 
Prospective  

Student School 
Tour 

10th June 
School Closed –
QUEENS BIRTHDAY 

Public Holiday 

11th June 
School Council 
Meeting 5pm 

27th June 
Last day of  

classes Term 2 3pm 
Finish 

28th June 
SSG Day—
STUDENT FREE 
DAY 



 
 

ACCESS CHANGES TO OUR SCHOOL 

RECEPTION AREA HAS MOVED 
The new buildings will be active when students return to school in Term 2. Please note that the old RECEPTION area has re-
turned to being a classroom.  
 
NEW PEDESTRIAN ENTRANCE  
Please enter the school via our new Pedestrian gate (Gate 3) that is located AFTER the car park exit. This path will take you di-
rectly to our new Administration Building.  
 
NEW RECEPTION AREA 
There are automatic doors into our new reception area. The second automatic door will be permanently locked for security pur-
poses. An intercom is located on the right hand wall for you to use to speak with staff who will unlock the door once the purpose 
of your visit has been announced.  
 
CAR PARKING PROCEDURES 
There will be two carparks at MSS. The new carpark behind the new buildings is for staff car parking only. The gate to this car 
park will be locked from 8.30am to 3.15pm. This is to ensure safety of our students that have classrooms adjacent to this area. 
 
Families and Visitors need to use the car park at the front of the school or parking that is available in the slip road.  
The gates to this car park will be locked from 8.30am to 9.15am and from 2.30pm to 3.15pm to allow for safe arrival and depar-
tures of the school buses.  
 
All of the school buses will be parking inside the school car park. We have made a request to Melton City Council that the Bus 
Parking Zone immediately in front of the school is returned to 15 minute parking.  
 
STUDENT PICK UP AND DROP OFF AREA 
This will remain in the same spot and is open from 8.45am to 9.00am and 2.30pm to 3.15pm. All students must be supervised by 
their guardian until the teacher collects them from this area.  
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PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWS 

Welcome back everyone, I hope everyone had a great break and Easter.  
 
We have returned to our new building being opened and many new spaces being opened and available for us to use, 
as well as all our buses being able to come and go inside our carpark safely.  

 
The best part though is that we are now able to use our new big gym.  
 
We have a huge space to run around in, play sport and also have our  
assemblies.  
 
We welcome Katrina- a new teacher in P 13 and she will be meeting parents 
sometime next week.  

 
  ANZAC DAY COMMEMMORATIONS 
 

P1-4 
On Wednesday 24th April, Students from P1, P2, P3 and P4 participated in an ANZAC Day 
assembly.  

 
Before the service we made poppies to bring with 
us. The students stood for the national anthem and listened to the Last Post 
and Reveille. The students were very proud to show others the poppies they 
had made.  
 
P12  
P12 focused on making a wreath to remember all the things soldiers did for us. 
We made the wreath for ANZAC day. 

SECONDARY SCHOOL NEWS 
In Secondary section, we had settled into Term 2 well. VCAL and Kerry Dexter’s classes have moved into the BER and 
are enjoying their new spaces.  
 
This term sees us getting ready for electives. We will be starting with one day a week and then moving to more days as 
groups become more familiar with the programs. 
 
Students across the Secondary section will continue to access the community via excursions, travel education, camps 
and swimming programs.  
 
All classes have started working on their Career Action Plans and we will be holding a 
Career Expo on the 29th of May between 5:00pm and 6:30pm. More information to 
follow. 
 
We would also like to acknowledge Keeley Johnson on being awarded a Youth Award 
for Contributing to improving outcomes of people with a disability (12-18 years of 
age).  
 
Keeley has created a foundation to support students with Autism or an intellectual 
disability with an opportunity to receive an iPad that will support their learning and 
communication.  
Well Done Keeley! 
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 ALLIED HEALTH TEAM NEWS 
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